
Corrigendum - Domestic tender notification for the procurement of CPU-based 
compute nodes to be added to existing High-Performance Computing (HPC) cluster. 

Corrigendum Date: 3rd April 2024 
 

The tender for “procurement of CPU-based compute nodes to be added to existing High-
Performance Computing (HPC) cluster” stands cancelled since the performance bank 
guarantee mentioned in the tender was not in compliance with the institute’s norms and 
regulations on the same.  

An updated tender notification will be posted shortly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rishita Das 
AE210, Aerospace Engineering 
Indian Institute of Science 
Bengaluru - 560012, India 
email: rishitadas@iisc.ac.in, phone: 080 2293 3017 

 

 


